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 Friday 18th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
                                      An educational trip has been arranged for Class 3 pupils to visit the Deva Roman 
Museum in Chester on Friday 15th November. The visit will support the history topic they have been 
studying this term. The visit will include a tour round the roman museum look at artifacts and a March 
round the Chester Walls lead by a “Roman Solider”. 
 
Children will leave school at 9am and will return at 3:15pm. To help cover costs for transport and the 
activities, we are asking for a contribution from parents of £15.00. Children are able to purchase an 
optional Goody bag from the museum for £4 each. If you would like to pre-order this, please pay on the 
separate item listed on ParentPay.  
 
Please complete your consent for your child to take part in the visit and pay your contribution through 
ParentPay by Friday 8th November. 
 
All children will need to have a packed lunch on the day. This can be ordered from school if required at a 
cost of £2.50 per child. There will be no charge for children in receipt of Free School Meals. Children will 
need to bring their school rucksack, containing their lunch, water bottle, and any medication. Children 
should wear normal school uniform with a warm waterproof coat. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R.E. Shepherd, Headteacher 
 
 

Small School, Big Heart 
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